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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 5, 2013

TO: Honorable Linda Harper-Brown, Chair, House Committee on Government Efficiency &
Reform

 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2961 by Huberty (Relating to the social security numbers of school district

employees.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would provide that social security numbers (SSNs) of school district
employees are confidential. The bill would require a school district board of trustees to adopt a
policy prohibiting the use of an employee's SSN as an employee identifier for any purpose other
than tax purposes.

Local Government Impact

Administrative costs would vary depending on whether districts were using employee SSNs for
any purposes other than for taxes. These costs could vary widely.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
LBB Staff: UP, KJo, JSc, JBi
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